
 

 

CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS 
 
DATE: 5-14-11 
 
Meeting Minutes 
 
VP Linwood Nooe called the meeting to order at 12:00 a.m. 
 
Other officers present were Dee Gilliland & John Ragsdale. 
 
Guest at meeting was Johnny McGine . 
 
Dee reported purchase of new windsock, renewal of mowing contract  with Don Brooks. 
 
Linwood Nooe brought snacks for the members. 
 
Upon a motion by Bobby and seconded by John Price the members approved the April minutes. 
 
Dee Gilliland presented the financial report noting current membership at 45. 
 
Upon a motion by Jim & seconded by Talmadge the members approved the financial report. 
 
Topic of discussions centered around the club’s June Fly-In and what needed to be done by various  
 
members to be ready for the Fly-In. 
 
Members were asked to be present on the Friday before, for work related to the fly-in, beginning 
after lunch. 
 
On a motion made by Richard with a second by Jim the meeting was adjourned at 12:46 a.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John Ragsdale 

 


